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July 2019!!!!! 

Well, here we are again, with another Fourth of July!  I donôt 
remember what the high temperature was on the 4th, but look 
at this picture of the golf cart decorated for the parade within 
the Lakeside complex.  There was nothing wrong with my 
camera, it was a good dose of fog!  It was hot and sticky too!  
Later that day, we went to a 4th of July Party given by our 
Chiropractor, Dr Daniel Falk.  Our neighbor, Doris, came with 
us. He does this every year, but this was the first year we 
attended. He rented a piece of property, that has a lake with 
a fairly large pavilion which was perfect.  Unfortunately it did 
rain, but the pavilion did itôs job!  When I took the picture be-
low, you can see Bob and Doris sitting on the lower right 
hand corner.  In the next picture, you can see Dr Falkôs Mom, 
Ina, trying to get my attention!  There were ôgoodieô dishes on 
the table to complement the chicken, hot dogs, and hamburg-
ers on the grill, which was located at other end of the pavilion.  
The next picture is of some guests lined up for the hot foods. 
Note the wet pavement under their feet from the rain. It did 
stop raining so the fire works could be done after dark to 
complete the celebration.  Dr Falk was in charge of the fire-
works, and did a great job!  I didnôt take any night photos of 
the fireworks itself, but the next picture shows them setting 
up.   

The picture above is of the Morris Brothers, the Gospel Blue 
Grass family that dates back to 1927.  This is the first family to 
bring Gospel music into Blue Grass.  Along the way some 
members have passed on and younger members joined. This 
concert was on Saturday, the 27th in the afternoon, at the 
Horry County Museum and was free!  They are a wonderful 
band and we were pleased to see such a great turn out.  We 
have seen them more than once at the Rivertown Blue Grass 
Society monthly concert at the Horry County Technical Col-
lege.  


